
 

 

Spreading Christmas Cheer: Fundraiser Success!  

A heartfelt THANK YOU to all the amazing families who made this year’s 

Christmas Fundraiser a resounding success! Your support has truly brought cheer 

to our school community. 

Special Shoutout to Our Volunteers & Supporters 

We couldn’t have done it without the incredible effort and generosity of our 

volunteers and supporters. You are the heart of this festive season thank you for 

making this season beautiful! 

Our Fundraising Stars are: 

Kat Macaraig – Enjoy a Starbucks Gift Basket! 

Paula Ramor – Donate back to school! Thank you! 

Jessica Mak – -------------------------------------------- 

 

Join us in congratulating them for their amazing work! Click here for a thank-you 

video from one of our school students: https://vimeo.com/1034883333  

 

https://vimeo.com/1034883333


 

 

 

 

 

A Big Thank You to Our Generous Donors 

We’re so grateful for the support of these amazing community partners: 

Starbucks Highgate (Leo Santos) 

Whale Balloon (Mary Hou) 

Ivy Lin 

 

Together, We Raised Over $16,000! 

Thanks to your enthusiastic participation, this translates to $4,500 for our school. 

From delicious chocolates to festive goodies, your orders will help make this 

holiday season extra special. 

 

Order Pickup Reminder 

Purdy’s Chocolate and Dieleman orders will be ready for pickup from 3 PM 

onwards on Wednesday, December 4th after the matinee concert and 2:30 PM 

onwards on Thursday, December 5th.  

If you can’t make it, please email us at christmas.sales.sfds@gmail.com to make 

alternate arrangements! 

Thank you for your continued support and for making this season merry and bright 

for our school community! 

 

Merry Christmas! 

 

mailto:christmas.sales.sfds@gmail.com

